

North Saanich Middle School

10400 McDonald Park Road, North Saanich, British Columbia, V8L 0A3 Tel: 250-656-1129 Fax: 250-656-2759

Jan. 7, 2013

Dear Parent and Guardians:

Re: School Communication

The way we communicate in society has changed drastically over the past few years and we need to keep current with the way the parents of North Saanich Middle School want to receive information. We are finding that you want information as soon as possible. To get school news and updates to you in a timely manner we will be using our weekly school posts on our web page instead of newsletters.

You can get school information send to you by subscribing to our school posts. If you subscribe the new information will automatically be sent to your e-mail and phone.

Here is how you subscribe:

- 1. visit http://northsaanich.sd63.bc.ca/
- 2. Click on the Parents Menu
- 3. Scroll down to Subscriptions.
- 4. Select Subscribe to Front Page News
- 5. Enter your email address in the box and select Front Page News.

That is all is takes to get up dates and news from school. Our goal is to provide you with timely information and news so that you are aware of what is happening at NSMS.

We believe that you will find our new school communication process more timely and convenient. If you decide not to subscribe to our posts you can visit our school website for all current school wide information. Thank you for your support of our school.

Sincerely,

K Rundl

K. Russell Principal